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Minutes of the Meeting of
Kittson Soil & Water Conservation District Board of Supervisors

Held on Tuesday, August 23r4, 2016.

The Board of Supervisors of the Kittson Soil & Water Conservation District held a special
board meeting on August 23rd, 2016 via Phone.

Members present at the meeting included: Vice Chairwoman, Heather Peterson; Public
Relations Ron Anderson and Secretary; Justin Dagen.

Justin Muller, received a phone call from Anderson Brothers Construction today pertaining
to the Septic Upgrade for Derrek Bakke of Karlstad. The previous estimate received by the Kittson
SWCD for $14,900 was missing the Electric hook-up charge for $300. An updated estimate was
submitted to the Kittson SWCD for $15,200 and amendment was made to contract. Upon phone
motion by Dagen and Seconded by H. Peterson and Unanimous vote of supervisors, the amendment
to the Septic Upgrade was approved for $15,200.

With no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned.

Justin Dagen, Secretary




